
 

Sun  May 7        Fourth Sunday of Easter   

         10:30 am           People of St. Cyril 

Mon May 8                                                      

    No Mass 

Tues May 9         

          No Mass              

Wed May 10 

          No Mass                                          
Thu  May 11 

          No Mass                                                         
 

 Fri   May 12                           

          No Mass 

 Sat    May 13                                               
 

          No Mass     

 Sun   May 14         Fourth Sunday of Easter       

          10:30 am         For all Mothers living and deceased                  

   Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 7, 2017 

               St. Cyril Church 
        517 E. Main St., PO Box 96, Bannister, MI 48807 

 
Parish Staff: 
Pastor Fr. William Gruden 

frwjgruden@gmail.com 
Administrative Assistant       Kris Pullman                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                           ckleinstcyrilchurch@gmail.com                                                                                                                      

Bookkeeper Jean Burns 
Lay Minister Margaret Horak 
Organist Geraldine Winkler 
Maintenance                                           Jim Porubsky 
Faith Formation                                 Theresa Sopocy 
                                                              (989) 862-5909 

Phone Numbers: 
Parish Office (989) 862-5270 
Parish Fax (989) 862-4534 
St. Peter Parish (989) 845-1794 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
Tuesday & Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 

(Bulletin items need to be in by 4:00 pm Tuesday prior.) 

Liturgical Schedule: 
Saturday @ St Peter* 4:30 pm 
Sunday @ St Peter* 8:30 am 
Sunday 10:30 am 
* St. Peter Parish, 404 S. Wood Street, Chesaning 
  
Weekday Schedule: 
Word & Communion Every Third Friday:              9:00 am 
Wednesday Mass:     9:00 am 
Thursday Mass @ St Peter 8:00 am 

       

Sacraments: 
Reconciliation: Sunday, 11:30 am  
  
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the parish office.  
 
Baptism: Please contact Margaret Horak at 862-5027 to 
make arrangements. 
 
Marriage: Engaged couples must contact the priest at 
least six (6) months prior to anticipated date of marriage. 
Weddings are not celebrated during the Lenten Season. 
 
Sick or Homebound: If someone in your family or 
neighborhood is Sick or homebound, please contact the 
Parish Office. When entering a hospital, please register as 
a member of Saint Cyril Parish and notify the parish office. 
 
New Parishioners: Welcome to Saint Cyril Parish. Please 
call or stop by the parish office to register for our parish 
family. 
 
 

 

 Tithes & Gifts  

April 30, 2017  

         54-Adult Envelopes:                  $1,768.00 

        Loose:            102.00 

        Children:                  .00 

    3-Special Needs:______________         45.00 

Total:                                               $1,915.00 

Amount needed each week..............   $2,100.00 

+/- For Year Ending 6/30/17……… ($5,283.72) 
 

 

Greeters for May                             Ushers for May                       
Toni & Terry Ornelas               Malcolm Smith, Terry Loznak 

Cliff & Carol Clark                  Keith Homer, Duane Schneider    

      

Money Counters                         Knight of the month-May    

May 9                                                                                      
Marilyn Kuchar and Sheila Hanus 

 

Family of the month-May 

Clara Cermak family 

Altar Servers:  May 14-Sarah, Mary, Christy & Emily Sopocy                             

 

Sacristans:  May 14-Jim & Diane Korienek  

                                           

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 

May 14-Deb & Peter Hurst and Margaret Horak 

 

Lectors:   May 14-Margaret Horak and Sonja Homer 

Please Pray for Our Sick & Shut-Ins:    Emily 

Sopocy, Jeff Wadell, Clara Cermak, Tom Bradley, Jim 

Korienek, Shelby Porubsky, Larry Pesda, Shirley Tesarik, 

Linda Boring, Trevir Kral, Richard Bakita, Ann Remenar, John 

Chvojka, Rose Wolfe, Kevin Sopocy, Jerry Horak, Frank Kral, Carl 

Bowles, Marcella Baese, Ron Betts, Brian Courter, Mary Galko, 

John & Joan Smolka, Joe Batora, Tillie Bohil, Helen Fabus, Mary 

Hanacek, Ann Luznak, Joanne Sisco, Frances Surdenik,  Elizabeth 

Chandler 

 

Stewardship Message:  Jesus says, “I came that they may 

have life, and have it to the full.” Good stewards are grateful for 

the gift of life and joyfully share their abundance with others. 

Faith Formation:   Congratulations to the following 

students who were Confirmed last Saturday. They are: 

Christian, Jocelyn and Colin Plowman, Ava Kremer, 

Clarissa Baese, J.D. and Jacob Miller and Brady Paradise. 

Congratulations also to these students who received First 

Communion last Sunday. They are: Christian, Colin and 

Jocelyn Plowman, Jacob Miller and Zoa Orozco.  May you 

always know the love Jesus has for you. God Bless you and 

your families.  

Pastoral Patterns: John’s Good Shepherd imagery combines 

loving intimacy with unflinching courage: Jesus not only “calls 

his own by name” but is also protective the protective “gate.” 

Across the sheepfold’s opening, the devoted shepherd lies down 

to sleep each night, his own body keeping predators out and 

straying sheep in. He thus literally “lays down” his life for his 

sheep. Through Jesus, we come in to be nurtured within the 

community and go out to bear witness in passionate conviction 

and compassionate service. For Jesus has come not only to guide 

and protect the sheep, but to make sure we flourish: “I came so 

that they might have life and have it more abundantly” (John 

10:10). The Gospel notes, sadly, “The Pharisees did not realize 

what he was trying to tell them.” May we realize and respond. 

Plastic Bags: The Elsie Food Pantry needs your clean, plastic 

grocery bags. You may drop them off in the donation area by the 

choir stairs. This is an ongoing project. 

Prayer in Time of Sickness: Dear Jesus, You suffered and 

died for us.  Teach me to understand my suffering as You do. Help 

me bear my suffering in union with You. Lead me to offer my suf-

fering with Yours in atonement for my for my sins, so as to bring 

Your grace to souls in need. 

     Calm my fears and strengthen my trust in You, Loving Lord. 

May I come to accept Your holy will, and become more like You 

through the trials in my life. If it be Your will, restore me to health 

so  that I may offer my efforts and energies for Your honor and 

glory, and for the good of all humanity. Amen. 

Catholic Service Appeal (CSA): Thank you to everyone 

who has already pledge to CSA. Please prayerfully consider your 

contribution. If you are unable to contribute at this time, please 

return your pledge marked “zero”. There are envelopes at the 

entrances of church for your convenience.  We are at 37% of our 

goal. 

The Cathedral of St. Mary of the Assumption in 

Saginaw Renovation is Nearly Complete: The 

dedication ceremony will be Tuesday, May 9th. Bishop 

Cistone received private donations for this project. No CSA 

fund were used. 

Grief Recovery Series at St. Peter Parish:   This 

series is for any adult who has experienced a loss and is in need 

of healing and support. They will meet every Tuesday for six 

weeks from 6:30-8:00 pm at St. Peter Parish Hall in Chesaning 

starting Tuesday, May 9th. For more information, please call 

Rosemary Newcomb at 989-845-1794. 

The League of Catholic Women: Will have our Spring 

Luncheon meeting on Tuesday, May 16th, at St. March Church of 

Albee, 5661 Fergus, Albee. Mass will begin at 11:00 am and our 

catered lunch by Sullivan’s will follow. Please mail your $10 check 

by Monday, May 8th, to : LCW, PO Box 6932, Saginaw, MI 48608. 

Final RSVP is Friday, May 12th. If you have any questions, please 

call the League at 989-752-5053.  

 

St. Joseph Catholic Church in St. Johns Parish 

Mission Retreat: Is Sunday, May 14 thru Tuesday, May 16, 

2017. Featured speaker is Fr. Chris M. Alar, MIC who will speak 

at all Sunday Masses and be available for Confessions. The 

presentations begin at 7 pm with a variety of topics. For more 

information contact Linda Kurncz at (517) 242-4850 or visit 

www.thedivinemercy.org/events 

Lay Ministry Formation Program: The Lay Ministry 

Formation Program helps to give those that minister a foundation 

from which to minister from and a community to ministry with. 

The diocesan Office of Lay Ministry will be accepting 

applications until Monday, May 15, for those who wish to begin 

the program in September of 2017. Those interested may contact 

Kellie Deming, Coordinator of Lay Ministry at 

kdeming@dioceseofsaginaw.org or (989) or 797-6609. St. Cyril Knights of Columbus Golf Outing: 

We are once again planning our largest fund raiser of the 

year. It is our Golf Outing which will be hosted at North 

Star on Saturday, July 15, 2017.  We have enclosed a flyer in this 

bulletin for those who would like to make a donation of $100 in 

memory of your loved one or for yourself. Please return the form 

or mail to: Jerry Horak, PO Box 424, Elsie, MI 48831. 


